
From: Kathy Garrett [mailto:garrettcollegeconsulting@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 5:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Novick; Commissioner Fritz; 
Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish 
Subject: Hayden Island 
  
Please do not destroy our wonderful natural areas (Hayden Island) in order to add more industrial 
land. We need to stop worshipping business and start taking care of people and our environment. 
There is lots of industrial land. Be creative and use some of that if we really need it. I am so 
disappointed that you are still considering destroying Hayden Island. 
  
Kathy Garrett 
4825 SE 44th Ave 
Portland, OR 97206 
 


